
  

 

 

 
                                                                                                                                                   

 

Monday 4th March 2024    

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Year 5 Rainforest VR Experience Workshop 

We are delighted to inform you that a Rainforest VR Experience workshop has been organised for 

our Year 5 pupils on 20.3.24 as part of the school day.   

This term the children have been learning about South America and the Amazon Rainforest. The VR 

Rainforest workshop will enable children to have a true to life insight into the magic and wonders of 

the rainforest and consolidate their learning.  

The total cost of this educational experience is £8.00 per child which includes all the equipment as 

well as a specialist instructor. 

If your child would like to attend this workshop please make a payment of £8.00. Anyone not 

contributing will continue with their usual school day. Please complete the payment forms on Parent 

Pay and sign the permission slip below to indicate that your child is allowed to use a VR headset.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact either myself or your child’s Class 

Teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms. S. Moxon  

Head of Year 5 

 


